Additional

Information

Operator Correspondence on 1/17/20



Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Caden Jameson <lilystreamwatersolutions@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 2:49 PM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD; Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD
Cc: joel@lowryenvironmental.com

Subject: [EXT] Coombes SWD #1

Attachments: LilyStream Coombes SWD #1 - Revised Well Bore Schematic_1_17_2020.pdf

To Whom it may concern,

LilyStream Water Solutions LLC., received notice and request from Mr. Baylen Lamkin for the Coomes SWD #1
application to redesign casing through the Capitan Reef and designate DV tool depth. LilyStream has adjusted our casing
design and noted the DV tool depth in the attached documents after consulting with our team.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly if there is any more questions/concerns regarding this design.

Caden Jameson

Owner

LilyStream Water Solutions, LLC
432.254.5559
lilystreamwatersolutions@gmail.com
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